
LONDON BOROUGH OF HILLINGDON 
FALLING LANE, YEADING PROPOSED PEDESTRIAN CROSSING 
SECTION 23 OF THE ROAD TRAFFIC REGULATION ACT 1984 

Notice is hereby given that the Council of the London Borough of Hillingdon 
proposes to install a Zebra pedestrian crossing on Falling Lane, Yiewsley 
near the junction with Gordon Road. Further information can be obtained by 
telephoning the Transport & Projects team on telephone number 01895 
277006.  Any representation regarding this proposal should be sent to 
Transport & Projects, Residents Services, Civic Centre, Uxbridge, Middlesex 
UB8 1UW quoting reference 4W/06/RY/17480 within 14 days of the date of 
this notice. Dated this 9th day of October 2013 
JEAN PALMER - Deputy Chief Executive & Corporate Director of Residents 
Services. 
 
 
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
The proposed zebra crossing will improve road safety for pedestrians 
crossing Falling Lane by providing a formal crossing point, where 
motorists are required to give priority to pedestrians. 
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